Save the Date
On June 7, 2021 from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. we will be hosting an open house night! The formal tour will start at 5:05. This is an opportunity for you to come see the centre, meet our staff and learn a little more about our program! Come see if our centre is a good fit for your family! We will start off by doing a tour of the centre and going over some of our policies and procedures. After the formal tour there will be owners available to answer any questions you may have. Feel free to tell friends who are also looking for childcare in 2021 about the event as well. Please RSVP to wherethewildthingsgrowwest@outlook.com if you plan to attend.
Please park in the driveway or across the street along Nicholas Sheran Park.  We look forward to meeting you and your family!
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